
Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

An exhibition is being organised at South Campus to remember the tragedy and agony of the partition.  

 

Illustrations in the form of Self Standing Displays have been exhibited near the Main Gate and the 

Cafetaria of the Campus.  

 

It is kindly requested that information regarding this may be circulated among the students of your 

College so as to encourage them to visit the Campus for understanding the importance of the day. 

 

Regards 

College Branch 

University of Delhi South Campus 

New Delhi - 110021 


